
 

 

NEWSLETTER 9th MARCH 2018NEWSLETTER 9th MARCH 2018NEWSLETTER 9th MARCH 2018   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

TERM 4 
 
 

 

Week 4 
 

Monday 12th March 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
Tuesday 13th March 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 

 
Wed 14th March 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 15th March 
 
 
 

Fri 16th March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 

Week 5 
 
 

Monday 19th March 
3—3:45pm Little  
Voices Y1 & Y2 
 
 

Tuesday 20th March 
3– 4pm Y4-6 Football 
Club 
 
 

Wed 21st March 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 

Thurs 22nd March 
3pm Class Drop in 
Zone 
 
 

Friday 23rd March 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 
Our superstars this week are: Odichi, Kody,  

 Dipsikha, Sophie M (YrR), Freddie, Daniel G, Keona, 
 Daniel H-S, Lara, Aprinza, Sophie M (Yr6), Jess B, Prejuta, 
Drishya, Ikisha, Aarushi, Liam, Ambi, Sachin, Deepanshu, 

Bianca, Jimmy, Jiyesh, Theo, Ella O’R, Chloe B, Niraj, Barez, 
Solomon, Lareen, Salish, Ben, Vinnie & Naveed. 

Well Done! 

Snow  

Well, we did our best to remain open but the snow and ‘ice rain’ (whoever 
heard of such a thing?!) got the better of us on Friday afternoon sadly.  I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for making great  
efforts to come in, in difficult conditions.  A special mention must also go to 

our super group of ‘gritters’ Mr Saru Magar (Y2&4 parent), Mr Budha Magar (Y2&5 

parent), Mr Gurung (Y3 parent), Mr Shrestha (Y6 parent),  Mr Buckland (Y3&5  
parent), Mr Williams (Y1&3 Parent), Mr Burrows (Y2 parent), Mr Medhurst, (Y6  

parent) Mr Pearce (Mrs Pearce’s husband), Mr Surendorff (Y6 parent), Mr Strelow (Y1 
parent) & Mr Strelow (Y1 Uncle) who helped Mr Saunders ensure that both junctions 

out of the school and Burgoyne Heights were gritted to allow staff  
and parents to travel home safety.  Your availability and efforts were very  

much appreciated.  Thank you.  Mrs Day    

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE... 
 

Kearsney:   632Kearsney:   632  
Redoubt:      625  Redoubt:      625    
Burgoyne:   579 Burgoyne:   579   
Connaught: 571 Connaught: 571   

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are: Niraj, David, Destan, Ethan, 

 Louis, Jacob & Kallen. 
 

The winner this week is:NIRAJ!!!   
 

Please turn over to read his work. 

Boiler Replacement  

We are one step closer to having our boiler replaced.  A contractor 

has been approved and we’ve had our first meeting to discuss a start 

date.  Whilst we have been reassured that the works will not impact on 

the school as whole, because phase one will be focusing very much on just the 

boiler room, there will be additional vehicles in the car park and some equipment 

being delivered at certain times.  Please remind children to be safe when at the 

front of the school and keep to the pathways provided.  Thank you.  

Have a look on the school website.. 

Mrs Tee has been busy adding a range of local  
information and activities on the FLO page under local 
events. You will find loads of upcoming Easter fun to 
have with your family and quick links to several local  

attractions. Also keep an eye on “our gallery” for photos 
of what we have been up to during the day including our 
World Book Day photos which you will also find in this 

week’s Dover Express newspaper.  


